
RE: CFS8DL5820  /  EA698205
                                                                                                                          January, 10, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:
             The  FCC ID for the 5820 is imprinted into the bottom plastic. Since it is 'white-on white',
it did not show up well on the bottom plastic photo. So we have included a LABEL drawing of the bottom
plastic showing the FCC ID. Also, since this is a miniature unit ( 2-7/8" X 1/2" ) We have put the required
FCC PART 15 STATEMENT into the Installation Instructions ( 'II' ). I believe that everything else is quite
standard. Any questions please don't hesitate to contact me at:

                                    (516) 921-6704 X6920
                                     greg_barbato@pittway.com

Many thanks in advance,
                           Greg Barbato
                         ( for Ken Addy )


